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Northwest College CHRISTMAS CONCERT tonight 7 ;30 p.m« in the Northwest Pavilion. 
Invite everyone.
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Concert and College Choir and orchestra members be at the Northwest Pavilion at 6 p.m. 
tonight.

* * *

The cafeteria line will open at 3 p.m. tonight to accommodate those participating in 
the Christmas Concert and who are to be at the gymnasium at 6 p.m. for practice.
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Men students interested in sales work with a cutlery company, pay based on commis­
sion, check with Miss Guy's office by Monday, December 16.

* *

There will be an organized street meeting Saturday night. Bring your musical instru­
ments and come prepared for special vocal numbers if possible. Meet in the prayer 
chapel at 6:1*3 p.m.

* # -x-

TRANSFER OF CREDITS

Students who have questions concerning the transfer of credits are advised to 
confer with the Dean of Education or the Registrar.

The Registrar's office has made a tabulation of some 20 regionally accredited 
liberal arts colleges or universities where NC credits have been recognized or where 
statements of policy indicate the possibility of transfer.

In this respect we would like to share with our students some good news concerning 
the prospect of broadened recognition of NC credits as a result of a new published 
listing by the UW in the forthwoming AACRAO publication, Credit Given. This will 
indicate that NC will have the same rating with the University as new Junior Colleges 
in the state. It is expected that this development will open new doors of possibil­
ity for our Junior College students who are pursuing transfer programs here at NC.

Transfer of credits between institutions is not usually possible unless the aca­
demic performance at both colleges is satisfactory ("C" of better).


